

LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street Saint John, NB E2K 1M1

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/ Phone: 506-658-5351

Fax: 506-658-3779



June 4th, 2015

Good Afternoon.

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of June 8th – June 12th.

Please be reminded that Princess Elizabeth School will be hosting a Parent Orientation Meeting on the evening of Tuesday, June 9th @ 6:00 p.m. This will provide you with an opportunity to become familiar with the facility, hear about classes/programs and meet some staff before the fall term begins. We will begin in the Community Schools Room with an information session and an opportunity for you to ask questions and clarify any concerns you may have. Immediately following, we will have a guided tour of the school or you may choose to remain behind and chat with members of the staff. If you require transportation to PES please contact Mr. Norton by calling the Lorne Middle School administrative office at 658-5351.

Thursday, June 11th will provided opportunity for our entire student body to travel to Princess Elizabeth School. Students will travel on the morning of June 11th to PES for a two hour visit which will include opportunity to meet with staff and students while also participating in some fun activities. For more information about this transition initiative please contact Mr. Norton at 658-5351.

Students in Grades 6, 7 and 8 will complete an exit test as part of our UNBSJ Promise Partnership to better help identify Intrinsic Motivation. This test helps students and educators better understand what motivates our students intrinsically to reach their full potential. For more information place call Mr. Norton @ 658-5351.

For a complete list of the week's activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit!

Yours in Education!

Greg Norton Principal